
Motions Received for the September Meeting of the Economic Development & Enterprise SPC:  

 

1. Cllr Mary Freehill – Received 1st September (15.26): 

Motion for the Economic Development and Enterprise SPC 

That the Economic SPC establish relations with Belfast City Council to explore areas where we 
can work together.   Particularly to  explore  InterReg joint projects and also look at how we 
can work together on the Dublin Belfast Corridor Projects. 

 


